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CATIC and CATIC Foundation Provide Financial Support to the Connecticut Community Law Center 

 
ROCKY HILL, CT (February 7, 2018)…CATIC and CATIC Foundation are pleased to announce the pledge of $45,000 in 
support of the Connecticut Community Law Center, an initiative of the University of Connecticut School of Law and the 
Hartford County Bar Association. The Law Center is a postgraduate program for recently admitted lawyers, and provides 
office space and support to these lawyers as they establish their law practices. The subsidized working environment and 
professional mentoring allow these solo practitioners to provide legal services at a modest cost to low-income and 
moderate-income clients. Timothy Fisher, Dean of the Law School, stated, “We are grateful for this generous donation 
from CATIC and CATIC Foundation, which will allow us to help these clients who do not qualify for free legal services, but 
often do not have the financial resources to pay standard legal fees.” 
 
If you are interested in learning more about the Connecticut Community Law Center, please visit 
https://cclc.law.uconn.edu. 
 
James M. Czapiga, President and CEO of CATIC, noted, “The $45,000 donation is supported in large part by those CATIC 
members who, in redeeming their stock upon CATIC Financial’s recent corporate reorganization, decided to donate their 
redemption proceeds to CATIC Foundation. We wanted to do something with those donations that would benefit the 
Connecticut legal community and the Law Center does great work.” Robert S. Carey, Chairman of CATIC Foundation, 
stated, “We thank these members for their generous support of the Foundation and its charitable endeavors.” 
 
CATIC and CATIC Foundation are pleased to have been able to provide this support to the Connecticut Community Law 
Center, and look forward to many more years of providing assistance to such worthy causes. 
 
ABOUT CATIC 
CATIC is currently licensed in Connecticut, Florida, Maine, Massachusetts, New Hampshire, Rhode Island, and Vermont.  
The Company is an underwriting member of the American Land Title Association (ALTA) and the North American Bar-
Related® Title Insurers. Its sister company, CATIC Title Insurance Company (CATICO), is licensed in New York, New Jersey, 
and Pennsylvania.  For more information about the Company, or to become a CATIC agent, please visit us at 
www.CATIC.com. 
 

http://www.catic.com/

